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“AT ALL SAINTS WE ALL FLOURISH AND ACHIEVE AS A CHILD OF GOD” 
  
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We have had a lovely day in school today learning all about Children in Need; we’ve enjoyed 
dressing up and getting our faces painted! 
 
In our Celebration Worship this morning… 
 
Our Values Certificates were awarded to: 
Mars: Henry, for positivity 
Saturn: Jack, for positivity 
Jupiter: Hettie, for perseverance and positivity 
Sun: Thomas, for respect 
Sport: Brahim, for teamwork 
 
We have been advised that there has been at least one confirmed case of COVID-19 within 
the school. We know that you may find this concerning but we are continuing to monitor the 
situation and ensure the required controls are in place. Following the change in guidance on 
19 July 2021, the school will continue to ensure confirmed cases of COVID-19 do not attend 
until the end of their self-isolation period but contact tracing within the school setting will no 
longer continue. You may be contacted by NHS Test and Trace and asked to get a PCR test if 
your child has been identified as a close contact. 
The school remains open and your child should continue to attend as normal if they remain 
well. 
If your child develops symptoms of COVID-19 at any time, however mild, please book a test. 
You can book a test through  https://www.nhs.uk/ask-for-a-coronavirus-test or by calling 119.   
 
With every blessing, 
Mrs Andrews 
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Christmas Bauble Competition 
Decorate a rustic bauble for the Village Christmas tree, which will be on display in the bus 
shelter throughout December!  
Entry packs £3 will be available for sale before and after school Monday 22nd November.  
 
All profits will go to school for new equipment!  
 
All ages welcome to join in, prizes for most imaginative creations and will be judged by Mrs 
Andrews and Rector Craig Marshall on Monday 6th December.  
 
 
Save the date! PTA Christmas Party Friday 17th December 2pm. See attached flyer. 
 
 
Christmas Stay and Play for Pre-school Children 
There will be a drop-in Stay and Play on Friday 10th December from 9.30-11.30am. (see 
attached flyer). Please pass on to anyone who might be interested. Thank you. 
 
 
A Thank You Message from Mrs Gardiner, Base Leader North Rigton School 
Mrs Gardiner wanted to pass on her huge thanks to everyone who has supported the 
fundraising efforts for the Neonatal Ward at the LGI where her little boy Ernie is, and to share 
a picture of a famous visitor she met there: 

 
‘I had the privilege of meeting Chris Hoy 
and his wife the other week to share 
experiences about what life is like on a 
neonatal ward. Their little boy, Callum, 
was born early and so they have supported 
the charity Bliss for many years.  
 
It was amazing to talk to them and to learn 
about what they have been through. I told 
them all about our wonderful schools and 
said how you’d all been fundraising for the 
ward - they were in awe of all you’ve done 
to help support families in the same 

situation as us (as am I). We would like to thank you from the bottom of our hearts for your 
kindness and generosity’. 
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